

RAISE THE BARRE DANCE ACADEMY NEWS LETTER



March Theme

ALL THINGS NEW

Spring brings new life from the cold winter season. The sun shines bright, the flowers begin to bloom, the birds begin to sing...the world is full of change and wonder this time of year. As we prepare for our spring recital, we will be focusing on mindfulness and intentionality as we observe what is changing around us. Difficult dance steps are becoming easier to master, our peers will become our audience as we conquer any stage fright, our confidence will begin to blossom and grow! Encourage your dancer to teach you a step or two to help boost their confidence ahead of recital season. You'll be impressed with how much they have learned.

MARCH 2023

HELLO, SPRING!

Recital is right around the corner and our dancers are excited to showcase their hard work on stage. During these last few weeks of the session, attendance and readiness are important as we are preparing for our performances! Each week please be sure your dancer has gone to the restroom before entering the dance room. This helps eliminate distractions during class and ensures your dancer is comfortable and ready to dance! Additionally, please be sure to label your dancer's dance shoes prior to recital to prevent any mix ups or lost items.

IMPORTANT DATES

March 13-17: Spring Break (No Classes)

<u>March 27–31</u>: Recital Meeting Week (Parent Attendance Required)

<u>Saturday April 1</u>: Dress Rehearsal at The Saginaw Recreation Center

Saturday April 8: Spring Recital at The Saginaw Recreation Center at 10:00a

CONTACT US

Website: RaiseTheBarreDanceAcademy.com

Email: RTBDanceAcademy@gmail.com

Phone: 817-781-0793 (text only)

Social: @RaiseTheBarreDanceAcademy

